
From: Niagara Gives <niagaragives@gmail.com 

Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 

To: Port Colborne Customer Service <customersevice@portcolborne.ca 

Subject: Proclamation Request – GivingTuesday 2024 

NiagaraGives would like to request a proclamation for “GivingTuesday” on December 

3rd 2024 from the Mayor and Council. 

I have included a copy of a written draft that City staff may edit and use as needed, and 

I am happy to answer any questions City staff may have. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Josh “Yasyszcjosh” Bieus- Yasyszcjosh 

Founder & Movement Lead, NiagaraGives 

Regional Municipality of Niagara, ON, Canada 


